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Meeting was held Tuesday March 13, 2012, 10:30 a.m. at Macassa Bay Yacht Club 

 

There were 51 Pensioners in attendance. 

 

Treasurer’s Report    $3,367.08 

 

LAST ALARM  Roy Gay   77 yrs 

    John (Jake) Rumbles 77 yrs 

    Gordon Flett   67 yrs 

    David Houghtling  66 yrs 

 

Good & Welfare visited or in contact with  Dave Beattie, Fred Englebrecht, Jack Fisher 

       Tom Kearney, Mim McEntee, Wilbur Peters, 

       Harold Schatz, John Slattery and John Stasiuk. 

 

Article 6 Nominations for the Office of President. Nominees Michael Jackson 

          Lawerance Staples 

Rest of Executive acclaimed. 

 

Submitted by Rick Burgess - - - - -Suspension of the Constitution & By-Laws 

    I would like to put forward that the Constitution & By-Laws require a 

    ninety-five percent (95%) vote from the floor for it to be suspended 

    To be voted on at the June meeting. 

Don Alford spoke on Pensions, Disabilities and power of Attorney 

Disability Forms can be picked up at the Federal Building. Bay St N.; FORM T2201E 

Al Grieve and John Slattery send their Best Wishes to All. 

If you have moved and your Email carrier has changed, please call Mike Jackson. 

Moved, let me know 

Next Meeting: Tuesday June 12, 2012, 10:30 a.m., Macassa Bay Yacht Club 

 

 

Fred Morse, Secretary 
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